

HINDRINGHAM CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Newsletter 12 November 2021

Nursery

In nursery we have had a busy start to the term.



We enjoyed taking part in the Day of the Dead celebrations by joining in with the whole school doing lots of crafts and cooking activities.

We had great fun in our classroom doing lots of bonfire and firework art.

The children have been very busy in our fruit and veg shop role play area, using their fine motor skills with dough, scissor skill activities and lots of opportunities for early writing.

Robins

We enjoyed joining in with the Day of the Dead celebrations. We learned lots about the festival and how it is celebrated.



In Maths, Reception have been learning how to use a number line and in Year 1 and Year 2 how to use column addition.

We have started to look at the book 'Wild' by Emily Hughes in English. Before we heard the story, we thought about what the book may be about by looking at the cover.

We also discussed what we think of, when we hear the word 'Wild'.

Flamingoes

We have had a very busy few weeks of learning and fun in school with our Dia de los Muertos, Fireworks and Maya Topic. Everyone joined in and made the most of the activities organised.



In maths, Year 3 are working very hard on addition and subtraction skills. In English, we have started the Hero Twins, a Mayan myth, with lots of twists and turns. The Children enjoyed sacting it out and writing speech for the characters.

Mrs C Besant PTO

Upcoming Dates:

15th November School Photographs (pm). Nursery are welcome to come

back if not in session.

19th November Children in Need—Non School Uniform Day £1.00

2nd December 5.30pm Hindringham School Friends AGM—All parents

welcome

10th December Mobile Library will visit the school

Christmas Jumper Day

14th December Christmas Nativity (if allowed)

Armistice Day

We had a short service and two minutes silence. Here are some photographs of

the art that the children made.









Things for Parents/Carers to Remember

- ⇒ Check Dojo/Tapestry regularly
- ⇒ All children need their home-school learning books in school every day please especially on a Monday ready for spelling tests.
- ⇒ Homework books (Class 2) completed by Wednesday